
                In the middle of March 2020,  everything has stopped because of Covid. Our 

government announced that we needed to stay at home and schools were closed. After 

16th March, we stayed at homes and started virtual classes.  Our homes became our 

classrooms. Our schools stayed closed till September. 

You can see some pictures from our students activities at home. 

 

 

  


